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2013 Integrated Resource Plan 

DISPOSITION: MOTION TO MODIFY PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE GRANTED 

By motion filed September 11, 2013, the Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
requests that the public meeting/technical workshop now scheduled for September 26, 
2013, be postponed to December 2, 2103. 

Staff asks for the delay to allow intervenors and Staff additional opportunity to review and 
analyze Idaho Power Company's Integrated Resource Plan (IRP). Staff asks to move the 
meeting until after intervenors and staff have filed comments and Idaho Power has filed reply 
comments that should identify and clarify issues for discussion at the workshop. 

Staff states that it asked the other parties whether they would oppose the motion and 
received no objection. 

For good cause shown, the motion is granted. The public meeting/technical workshop is 
postponed until December 2, 2013. 

Dated this 12th day of September, 2013, at Salem, Oregon. 

Patrick Power 
Administrative Law Judge 


